
Flowers in Church 
If you wish to sponsor a 
flower arrangement in church to
celebrate a special occasion or in
memory of a loved one, this can
be arranged and would be
greatly appreciated. 
 Please email the office or speak
to one of the churchwardens
John or Doris

Palm Crosses
It is traditional to make the ash that we use in ashing on Ash
Wednesday by burning the previous year’s palm crosses.  If anybody
has palm crosses at home from last year, could you please bring
them to church on the next few Sundays.  
Thank you. 

 

Women’s Breakfast - 9.30am
Saturday 24th February
We are pleased to invite you to our Spring Women's Breakfast at 
St Saviour's Church, Sunbury, on Saturday 24 Feb 9.30am-11am with
special guest speaker the Bishop of Kensington, Emma Ineson.
Bishop Emma will be speaking on ‘How to be a really successful
failure', based on her lent book Failure from 2023. There will also be
time for questions and discussion as we explore messing up, making
mistakes, how the Bible reframes success and failure and the loving,
compassionate God we have. A suggested donation of £5 can be
paid on the day. Please note that the church does not have a church
car park, however there is parking in neighbouring roads or in the
multi story car park at Sunbury Cross, We hope to see you there! 
The Women's Ministry Team, St Saviour’s Sunbury.
To book you can scan this QR code or tel: 01932 782800. 

8.00am: Said Eucharist

9.30am: Parish Sung Eucharist

11.15am: Alternative Worship

Celebrant:

 Rev Elizabeth Greenwood

    28th January 2024 

News & Notices St Nicholas Church

Church Square, Shepperton, TW17 9JY

 www.stnicholaschurch-shepperton.org
 www.friendsofstnicholaschurch-shepperton.co.uk
www.facebook.com/St.NicholasShepperton

Our online homes:

Reverend Carole George

The Fourth Sunday of  
Epiphany

Letters of thanks have been received from
Shooting Star (Breakfast Donation) & 
The Salvation Army ( for the toys donated in
December)

This Christmas the Breakfast Club was able
to send £150 to Crisis, £75 to Shooting Star
and £50 to the Jubilee Church foodbank.   
Thanks to everybody concerned.



Prayer Group

The Prayer Group generally meet
on the fourth Wednesday of
each month at 8pm in church. 
Come and join us for a time of
informal prayer as we pray for
our community, our country and
the world. All welcome to come 
and be immersed in prayer.
The next meeting will be
Wednesday 28th February   
8.00-9.00pm 

Little Fishes
The next session is  Wednesday
14th February at 10am.  Join us
at our fun and welcoming
playgroup for carers, babies and
toddlers - every second and
fourth Wednesday of the month,
in Church. No need to book, just
turn up.

Bereavement Café 
Monday 12th February
Join us for a warm and
friendly chat and some light
refreshments in the Parish
Centre from 2.30pm.

St NicholasLittle Fishes
Carer, Baby & Toddler Group

St NicholasLittle Fishes
Carer, Baby & Toddler Group

   

 Sunday 4th February  -  Candlemas

9.30am: – Parish Sung Eucharist

11.15am: - Alternative Worship       

Parish Office:
01932 221621 

Rector | Treasurer | Churchwarden | Centre | Fundraising | Office
@stnicholaschurch-shepperton.org

Keep in touch! Please send notices through by Wednesday

Monday 29th 

Tuesday 30th

Wednesday 31st

Thursday 1st

Friday 2nd

Saturday 3rd

Sunday 4th

8.15am - 1.30pm
7.00pm - 9.30pm

8.15am - 1.30pm
7.25pm - 9.05pm

8.15am - 3.00pm
8.00pm - 9.00pm

8.15am - 3.00pm
5.45pm - 8.00pm
8.15pm - 9.45pm

9.00am - 2.15pm
7.30pm - 10.00pm

8.45am - 4.45pm

5.00pm

Roseacre  Playgroup
Shepperton Resident’s
Association Meeting

Roseacre Playgroup
Spelthorne Orchestra

Roseacre Playgroup
Pilates

Roseacre Playgroup
Pilates
Clarinet Group

Pickles Play Café
Group

Surrey First Aid Training

Poetry Event- Life, Love,
Heartache & Hope

Parish Office Opening Hours

 Monday & Friday:
10am to 12 noon

Wednesday & Thursday:
 10.30am to 3.00pm

​Tuesday: Office Closed


